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                  File:  3-26 

2021 – 25  
 

ExpressJet Member Fast Track to United 
 

Sisters & Brothers: 

 

As you may know United will soon be hiring for Inflight positions. We have 

expressed to United that nobody is more qualified for United Inflight positions than 

our ExpressJet flight attendants who have been representing the United brand for 

years. United has agreed and will move our members to the front of the line in the 

interview process. Keep in mind this does not guarantee you a position or job offer 

but may expedite the hiring process for you. If you would like to take advantage of 

this benefit, please email sgonzales@iamDL142.org with your name and reference 

number from your application. 

 

In solidarity, 

 
Sara Gonzales 

General Chairperson  

 

SG/cg 

 

cc:   Rich Johnsen 

 Edison Fraser 

 Tom Regan  

DL 142 Executive Board 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 
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